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Strong Sales and Income Tax Collections Helped State Revenues 
Beat Forecast for a Second Month 

 

TRENTON – A rebound in sales tax collections in January combined with continued 
strong growth in income tax collections helped New Jersey post a second straight month 
of overall revenues exceeding budgeted amounts.  
 
On a year-over-year basis, collections in January were up 18.3 percent for the income 
tax and 11.4 percent for the sales tax. The monthly income tax receipts exceeded 
targets that took into account the fact that January 2013 included an extra Wednesday 
of withholding tax payments compared to January 2012.   
 
For fiscal year 2013 to date, income and sales tax collections were respectively 9 and 1.5 
percent ahead of their levels in the same period in the previous fiscal year. Total 
collections from the state’s 14 major state revenue sources also continue to be strong. 
For the fiscal year to date, those revenues came to $13.08 billion, 3.9 percent higher 
than their level in the prior fiscal year. 
 
“What is most striking,” said Dr. Charles Steindel, the Department of the Treasury’s 
Chief Economist, “is the resurgence of sales tax revenue, which appears to be a 
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combination of a catch-up of spending deferred by Sandy, additional spending coming in 
line to make up for losses to Sandy, and the strengthening of the underlying trend in 
spending late last year.” 
 
Steindel said a surge in Motor Vehicle fee collections, which were 18.5 percent ahead of 
budget in January, in part reflected the replacement of thousands of cars and trucks 
that were damaged by Sandy. 
 
Total collections for the month were 2.5 percent ahead of the budgeted level, building 
on the trend started in December when total revenues were 1.1 percent higher than the 
budgeted level.  
 
“The recovery in our sales tax collections combined with the trend we have seen 
throughout this fiscal year of strong outperformance in our income tax collections are 
both signs that the fundamentals of the state economy are firming up in a way that 
bodes well for the rest of the fiscal year,” said State Treasurer Andrew Sidamon-Eristoff.  
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